
Who can play in RABA virtual games?

The ACBL has stipulated that players who have played in one of the 

RABA clubs during 2019 are automatically eligible to play in the 

Virtual Club games. That said, individuals who don't satisfy that 
requirement may ask permission to play in a club that is not their 

“home.” They need to request that permission from the director of the

game they seek to play in, and from their home club as well. Then the
request must be submitted to the ACBL for approval.

To contact the ACBL for 'visitor rights' you will need:• Your name• ACBL number• BBO login name• Home club number• Visiting club number• Visiting club manager• Proof of permission from both clubs

Submit to poachmaster@acbl.org


